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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Monday 12th June, 2023 

SPORTS DAY – SAVE THE DATE 

 

This year, Kents Hill School’s Sports Day will be held over two separate mornings. The times for the 
sports day are: 

 

Nursery 

Wednesday 5th July – 9am ~ 10.30am. 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 

Tuesday 4th July – 9am ~ 11am 

 

The children have been taught about winning and losing over the course of the year when taking 

part in sports activities. We will reinforce this for Sports Day. All children should try their very best 

and try to win. If they do win they should be gracious winners. However, if they do not win, we 

teach children that it is perfectly acceptable to sometimes feel disappointed – but it is not 

acceptable to be angry or upset. Winning and losing are both part of life. The important part is 

how we deal with it.  

 

On their designated Sports Day, children can come to school in their PE Kits – a white t-shirt, 

blue/black shorts and trainers or plimsolls.  

 

On the day, if you drop your child off at their usual classrooms and then make your way onto the 

field and wait for the children to come out. 

 

We hope to have a parent race once all the children have completed their activities. You will be 

called to the start line at the appropriate time so please remember to wear your running shoes!  

 

We look forward to seeing you. 

 

Warmest Wishes, 

 

The Kents Hill School Team 
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